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Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORIVI: 107595 
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Message: 

WEB ID: 107595 AT:06-22-2016 at 12:14 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mrs. Martha Garcia 
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• Cincinnati 
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• Cincinnati, Ohio45237 -•=" 
• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 5137879364 
• Alternative: 5137879364 
• Fax: 5137879364 

E-MAIL: middlesismartha(g),gmail.com 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Duke 
• Name on account: Scott Garcia 
• Service address: 2428 SAINT ALBANS AVE 
• Service phone: 5135315551 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Marty Deidesheimer Garcia June 21, 2016 2428 St. Albans Ave., Cincinnati, OH 45237 513-
787-9364 middlesismarthafgjgmail.com Hello! I am writing to express my concern about the 
Duke Energy Planned Pipeline Extension which may soon be routed through Cincinnati 
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neighborhoods. As a parent and teacher, I am outraged that this could be considered in areas 
where our children play, learn, walk to school, the library, pre-schools, and especially where we 
live. If we cannot be secure in our own homes from the Duke corporation using the cheapest, 
most expedient route for gas that may not even be for our service area, how can we find life, and 
happiness as guaranteed by the Constitution? We might ask if any Duke executives' homes will 
be along the pipeline route. Will they come forward and say so? This is what the current people-
power movements represented by waves of support for populist presidential candidates are 
about. We, the "little guys" who feel stepped-on, and with justification! We are teachers, 
students, retirees, grandparents, service workers, truck drivers, and factory workers. We have 
strived our whole lives to make a decent home for our families. One pipeline accident could wipe 
out the lifetime work of many of us. We will put that experience of hard work and grit into 
stopping this pipeline from being constructed where we humans make our lives. I respectfully 
request that this pipeline be routed in an area of low population concentration. Marty 
Deidesheimer Garcia 


